
30/11/2019 

MR Christopher Whitehead 
18 / 68 Elizabeth Bay RD 
Elizabeth Bay NSW 2011 
cjwhitehead21@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2019/1190 - 9999 Pittwater Road BROOKVALE NSW 2100

Dear Sir/Madam,
I support the proposed Development Application for the construction of a new grandstand and 
Centre of Excellence at Brookvale Park for the following reasons:-
1. Keeping the club at their spiritual home
2. Better facilities for all people attending
3. More community facilities for events and meetings
4. Will promote female participation across many sports due to female change rooms
5. More access for disability patrons to attend sports events
Regards,
Christopher Whitehead 

Sent: 30/11/2019 5:27:29 PM
Subject: Online Submission


